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1. Dollars for Scholars applications were due March 1. 62 of 94 students completed the 
applications. This is comparable to the number that completed last year.  The committee 
will be working now to award the scholarships.  Many other outside scholarships are also 
available to students and are posted online as well as available in the counseling office. 

2. ISASP testing is next week. For the testing days each grade level will test separately in 
the cafeteria on Chromebooks.  This whole system is new so we expect there will be 
some bumps in the road. Students have received the information needed to complete 
the testing. 

3. Professional Development March 11 was a continuation on our PBL journey.  Teachers 
work on driving questions and Need To Know questions.  I am excited to keep working 
deeper with the information we brought back from the PBL 101 training in Palm Valley. 

4. Parent teacher conferences two weeks ago were down about 15%. We believe that is 
due to weather and the lack of days into 2nd semester.  The scheduling of 2nd semester 
conferences was a discussion point at the District Leadership Team meeting last week 
and you will see they have proposed a later date for these. 

5. The first Young Women’s Empowerment Day will be hosted by us on March 27 at the 
elementary/MS auditorium.  We are pleased to have just under 100 young ladies 
attending from surrounding districts.  I am excited to see this grow! 
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